Freedom of Information Response

Provided by York St John University in accordance with the Freedom of Information Act 2000.

Name of Requester	Christopher Pinnell
Date Received	18 January 2022
Date of Response	1 February 2022

From: Christopher Pinnell <request-823425-81e2bb29@whatdotheyknow.com>

Sent: 18 January 2022 15:46 To: foi <FOI@yorksj.ac.uk>

Subject: Freedom of Information request - Vehicle Fleet Information and Governance

Dear York St John University,

The university is requested to provide a list of motor vehicles operated (owned or leased) and currently licensed with the Driver & Vehicle Licensing Authority ("the DVLA"). Please include the following details.

- 1. Vehicle Make and Model;
- 2. Date new or date of acquisition.
- 3. Name and email address of the individual responsible for fleet management. Please ensure this is provided by PDF attachment.

Yours faithfully, Christopher Pinnell

Question 1 & 2

The university is requested to provide a list of motor vehicles operated (owned or leased) and currently licensed with the Driver & Vehicle Licensing Authority ("the DVLA"). Please include the following details.

- Vehicle Make and Model;
- Date new or date of acquisition.

Response 1 & 2

Please see the attachment.

Question 3

Name and email address of the individual responsible for fleet management. Please ensure this is provided by PDF attachment.

Response 3

The University does not provide staff names and contact details as part of Freedom of Information Requests because they constitute personal data, which is exempt from disclosure under Section 40 of the Act. However, fleet management is the responsibility of our estates team who can be contacted via estates@yorksj.ac.uk.

If you are dissatisfied with the service you have received in relation to your request and wish to make a complaint, or request an internal review of our decision, you should email foi@yorksj.ac.uk or write to the Freedom of Information Office, Governance & Compliance, York St John University, Lord Mayor's Walk, York YO31 7EX.

An internal review will take up to 20 working days to complete and can be made up to 40 days after you receive the initial response to your request. If, following our internal review, you are not satisfied with the outcome, you may write to the Information Commissioner, details of whom can be found at the following URL: https://ico.org.uk/global/contact-us/.